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DAWNIE M. ANDRAK
1317 36" Street
Sacramento, California 95818
Telephone: 816-731-8995 « Email. dawnie@capweb.com

January 21, 2016

Jay Hansen

School Board Member

Sacramento City Unified School District
5735 47" Avenue

Sacramento, California 95824

Dear Mr. Hansen,

It with great excitement that | write to you today in support of the Food Literacy Center
and the proposed project at Leataata Floyd Elementary School!

As a Sacramento business owner and home owner, | truly believe this proposed project is
exactly the type of thing that will make the City of Sacramento a strong player in raising
healthy and happy children, profiling our city as a good steward of future generations. As
a member of the Board of Directors for Food Literacy Center, | couldn’t be more proud of
the work of our entire organization, particularly the leadership and vision offered by
Executive Director Amber Stott.

The innovative approach to teaching children to eat their vegetables that Food Literacy
Center has developed is an excellent fit for the Leataata Floyd Elementary School project.
Food Literacy Center was able to reach over 20,000 Sacramento area students in 2015.
This partnership will ensure that even more children will be reached in the coming years.
That is, more children will learn the very simple steps necessary for a healthy diet in a fun
and educational environment!

As a voter, | like the idea of my tax doliars and my votes going to support candidates that
believe in making Sacramento the best possible place to live. | appreciate your support of
this project, Mr. Hansen, and appreciate your vision for Sacramento City Unified School
District. Thank you. '

Rutabaga Regards,
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Dawnie M. Andrak
Board Member
Food Literacy Center




